



4 December 2018


Our Ref: HP6891






Dear Parents/Guardians


I am delighted to inform you that as part of Year 1’s topic next term on “Animals”, we will be having some pets in school during January and February for the children to see and hold.

If your child has any allergies or phobias to animals, please let your child’s class teacher know by the end of this term.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The children in FS2 are looking forward to meeting the animals!


Yours sincerely



Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School


